
 
Dear YMCA of Harrison County Members, 
 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of the YMCA of Harrison County, we want to extend our 
heartfelt thanks for your continued support and participation. Your commitment to our community’s 
health and wellness has been instrumental in our growth and development. 
 
We are writing to recap all the exciting changes we’ve made over the past year. We’ve worked hard to 
enhance our facilities and create an even better experience for you. These upgrades include: 
 

• The purchase of new Matrix cardio equipment, providing state-of-the-art machines for your 
fitness routines. 

• An expansion of the cardio room, giving you more space and comfort while working out. 
• Repairs to the basketball goals and gym lights, improving the experience for athletes and 

participants. 
• Various deferred maintenance projects throughout the building, enhancing safety, aesthetics, 

and overall functionality. 
 
These improvements are part of our ongoing commitment to providing you with the best possible 
experience at the YMCA. To support these upgrades and continue maintaining our high standards, we 
will be making a necessary adjustment to our membership rates, effective January 1, 2025. 
 
The new membership rates, outlined in the enclosed document, reflect the value of these investments 
and ensure we can continue to deliver top-quality services. We remain dedicated to offering competitive 
rates in the region and keeping our programs accessible to all. If the new rates pose any financial 
difficulty, please contact our membership services team. We offer financial assistance to ensure 
everyone can access our facilities and programs. 
 
Thank you for being a valued part of the YMCA of Harrison County. We look forward to serving you in 
2025 and beyond, with improved amenities, expanded spaces, and a continued commitment to your 
health and wellness. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this rate adjustment, please feel free to reach out to me 
directly at 812-734-0770 or asettle@ymcaharrison.org. 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful and healthy year ahead. 
 
Best regards,   
 
YMCA of Harrison County  
Board of Directors 
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